8/23/23, 1:33 PM Re: [EXTERNAL] Re: Tire Environmental Act Program - dwalker@blounttn.org - Blount County Government Mail

On Thu, Jul 27, 2023 at 9:16 AM Christopher Pianta <Christopher.Pianta@tn.gov> wrote:
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Mr. Walker,

| Thank you for applying for the Tire Environmental Act Program (TEAP) grant. We received many outstanding applications

for grant funding this year, making the selection process extremely difficult and competitive.

We are excited to announce that you have been selected as one of the grant recipients and have been approved for the full
requested grant amount of $160,000.

Over the next couple of weeks, we will begin developing a draft grant contract and will give your team a chance to review it
and provide any feedback before finalizing anything. During this time, it is important to make sure that you are registered
with the State as a vendor/supplier. This link will provide you instructions on how to register. if you have previously
completed business with the State, you will most likely already be registered, so won't need to reregister. However, please

_ make sure that the informaticn in the system is up-to-date and accurate.

Please reach out if you have any questions as we work through this next phase of the grant process.

Thank you,
Chris

TN Department of
Environment &

e Conservation

Christopher Pianta | Program Manager

Office of Sustainable Practices | Division of Stakeholder Engagement
William R. Snodgrass TN Tower, Second Floor

312 Rosa L. Parks Ave, Nashville, TN 37243

¢. 615-852-1513

christopher.pianta@tn.gov

Office of Sustainable Practices Website

Sign up to receive our newsletter

We value your feedback! Please complete our customer satisfaction survey.

https:flmail.googIe.comlmailluIOI#searchmrellLtBPfoGrMNzrVmePrlngPFRBsWRczCquCFNFNZxHerPGcKQFTxMh]ZBH\NhrHDpQrW

M



